
What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Contact details of the Year 4 team 

 

English –  Over the last two weeks, Year 4 have been using the exciting picture story “Leon and the Place Between” as a 
stimulus for writing about their own imaginary worlds. They have created a story map to plan out their ideas and generate 
lots of ambitious vocabulary. They are now writing up their stories using their best handwriting.  

 
Maths – Multiplication and division has been the focus in Maths this half term. The children have investigated and made 
links between the 3, 6 and 9 times table and are becoming more confident with their recall of the 7, 11 and 12 times tables.  

 
Wider Curriculum – The focus question for Geography this term is “Do rainforests need our help?”. The children have learnt 
where in the world rainforests can be found and can now describe the diverse layers of the rainforest. In D&T, the children 
have been excellent “Keep Going Koala’s” and persevered with their sewing skills to create a book cover. Well done Year 4!  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

Year 4 News 
22nd November 2024 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
4B – Caitlin, Jowan, Ellis and Freya 

 
4W – Riley Morris, Emily Smith, Stanley and Sophia  
 

• Learning about Area and Perimeter in Maths.  

• Writing a persuasive letter all about deforestation 

in English.  

• Continuing our learning about Electricity in Science, 
including how to draw a circuit diagram.  

• Going on a trip to Treraven Woodlands, surveying 
members of the public and analysing our findings.  

 

 

PE Kit  
A reminder that our PE day is on Monday. Please ensure 
your child wears their full PE kit on this day.  
 
Treraven woodlands trip: 4th December 2024 
Are there any parents who would be willing to come along 
as a volunteer? Please get in touch ASAP if so! (Must be 
DBS checked). 
 

4B – Janet Keat 
jkeat@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

4W – Eleanor Graham 
egraham@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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